

Circular 4 -2023 17 March 2023

Dear Resident,

Planned National shutdown Monday 20th March 2023.

The Economic Freedom Fighters (EFF) has confirmed that it will be taking to the streets in a planned National shutdown on Monday 20th March 2023, and has called on all South Africans to participate.

Residents are encouraged to ensure that you do your shopping on the weekend to avoid having to leave the Village on Monday. We encourage you to engage with your domestic workers and gardeners and make risk reducing arrangements with them.

I have had discussions with our security company Grinnell to have standby staff and support from their Management for if any issues arise on the day to ensure our Village is covered.

Those Residents who have pre-ordered lunch will have their lunches delivered to their homes.

We have put measures in place for our staff and will work with a minimal team on Monday. To prevent them from being targeted they will NOT be in uniform and will be in civilian clothes.

Thank you for your understanding.

Regards,

Bronwyn Davis